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Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr,     June 11th , 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Llangewydd Junior School, Bryntirion Infant School and Cefn Glas Infant School are 

currently working together to meet the needs of our school communities. At this same 

time, the local authority, in conjunction with schools, is working on guidance for the 

reopening of schools, which should be adopted early next week. 

All three schools are aware that this is an anxious time for parents and pupils in our 

community and to support this, when pupils are invited back into school, our three 

schools will be working together to meet the needs of our families in all three schools. 

On Friday this week (June 12th) we are anticipating that the local authority will be 

providing (through schools) a letter to parents containing details of the approach our 

whole authority will be taking to the reopening of schools. Each school in the local 

authority will then seek to find out from parents their intentions regarding their 

children’s attendance at schools for this summer term. Different schools in the authority 

will take a different approach to this, depending upon the communication procedures 

they currently have in place. 

Early next week we will be contacting you again. At this time we will be providing you 

with details of which groups of pupils we will be inviting into school and when.  

Towards the end of next week, we will be providing you with much more information 

regarding the return of pupils to school. 

 


